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June Update- Trustees, Meeting,
Brevets & PBS

Say my name, say my name...
The Company has once again requested that you select a name for your permanent brevets. As a reminder,
as per the resolution arrived at with the assistance of Arbitrator Kaplan, you have 3 choices:

  If you have received brevets with the wrong name or have any other issues with the brevet, contact your
local cabin crew manager.

Trustee Positions Still Vacant!
Article B.3.12 of the CUPE Constitution requires all locals to complete an annual trustees report. Trustees
play an vital role in the union.  Their annual audit ensures the finances of the local are being administered
properly and effectively.  Their recommendations guide the union and help ensure that it is run in a fair,
transparent and democratic matter.  We thank the previous trustees Mark Tang, Citali Suarez-Chacon and
Ivonne Alvarez-Mancia for their hard work, and their recent reports can be found on the local website main
page.  Due to a lack of interest in these positions, our audits are several years in arrears.  We hope the full
field of candidates who ran for Component Trustees will spark some interest in these important local
positions.  Training is available and expenses and salary are paid for by the union while you are completing
this important work.  Being a trustee is a great way to get to know how your union works.  Call the local for
information on how to secure a nomination or check out the bylaws here.

General Membership Meeting to discuss Resolutions to be sent to CUPE National Convention
Just a friendly reminder that our next General Membership Meeting is coming up on June 22, 2017 at 1 pm at
the TCAT room in Terminal 1.   The topics to be discussed include resolutions to be sent to CUPE National
Convention in October 2017.  Click here for information on how to write a resolution.  If you plan on
presenting a resolution, we ask that you make paper copies distribute at the meeting, or submit it to us in
advance and we will do the photocopying for you!  Office@local4092.ca

If you are interested in attending Convention, check out the nomination package here and www.cupe.ca for
more information.

New Features for PBS
Come out to and see what will be new with PBS at the TCAT room in Terminal 1.  Bring your laptops, iPod or
iPad etc.

June 28th and June 30th

Two sessions each day:  Morning from 10:00 to 12:00
                                        Afternoon from 13:30 to 15:30
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Monday - Friday:
9:00am to 6:00pm

Saturdays - Holidays:
10:00am to 4:00pm

Follow Us
Follow Local 4092:

Become a 
friend on 
Facebook.

Follow us 
on Twitter.

June Update - General Meeting, PBS & Brevets Friday, June 9, 2017 9:55 PM

"CUPE Local 4092" <office@local4092.ca>

lillian.speedie@rocketmail.com

Wear your new brevet with your real first name.1. 

Wear you new brevet with an alias first name, from a Company approved list.2. 

Do not wear a brevet at all.3. 

June Update - General Meeting, PBS & Brevets - Yahoo Mail https://mg.mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/message?sMid=0&fid=%ef%bb%bfc...

1 of 3 2017-06-13, 10:02 AM



TCAT room Level 2, T1

From the trains / parking lot :
Cross the bridge into Terminal 1.
Take the escalator down to the International Arrivals, L1.
Cross the International arrivals area and take the escalator back up to L2.
Go through the access door to the right of the main elevators (GA2211, written above the doorway) to access
the office hallway.
Turn left and walk all the way to the end of the hall.

If you haven't already, please peruse our website at www.local4092.ca to find a lot of interesting
information including our calendar which contains the dates of all our meetings scheduled for the
year.

Our mailing address is:
cupelocal4092
25 Belfield Road
Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 1E8

Copyright (C) 2017 cupelocal4092 All rights reserved.
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